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Subject:  
Please install no trucks over 3 ton for southbound Pewaukee Road south of Moreland Boulevard, remove the truck 
restriction for eastbound Moreland Boulevard from Pewaukee Road to North Street, and remove the truck restriction 
for southbound Pewaukee Road south of Pilot Court. 

 
Details:  
2/6/2022. This item was brought forward by the City Garage to restrict trucking for southbound Pewaukee Road 
south of Moreland Boulevard to North Street. In conjunction with that restriction, removal of the no trucking signs 
for eastbound Moreland Boulevard from Pewaukee Road to North Street along with the removal of the no trucking 
signs for southbound Pewaukee Road south of Pilot Court. Engineering staff have reviewed this request and do 
not have an issue with the changes. 

 
Options & Alternatives: 
None 

 
Financial Remarks: 
The cost for installing one (1) “Over 3 Ton” plaque be around $30 and covered by the 2023 Building and Grounds 
Sign Budget (3310.54140). 
 

      
 

Executive Recommendation: 
 The Department of Public Works recommends the approval to install no trucks over 3 ton for southbound Pewaukee 
Road south of Moreland Boulevard, remove the no trucking signs for eastbound Moreland Boulevard from 
Pewaukee Road to North Street, and remove the no trucking signs for southbound Pewaukee Road south of Pilot 
Court. 

 
 


